
From: Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Road Conditions - The Plow Has Broke Down
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 4:32:20 PM

Hello, 

Heidi called me and asked me to send an email as the snow plow has broken.  Parts have been
ordered and it should be fixed within a couple of days. 

In the meantime we have hired someone else to come in and plow the road for us.  They have
committed to getting in as soon as they can but they have other commitments as well.  

It is currently snowing and the forecast indicates it will snow through the night tonight and
into tomorrow.  That means that the snow on the roads will be accumulating.  We are sorry for
any inconvenience this causes any of you.  

Thanks to our caretaker, Robert, and Jesse Worsham as they have worked together to diagnose
the problem and fix the plow in the wettest and coldest of conditions.  We appreciate their
efforts.

I will send another email once the roads are clear so everyone will know. 

Thanks for your patience as we work through these issues. 

Wanda
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